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Construction Committee
• The build is in progress!!!  We have had several 
build days and only rained out once!  The walls are 
up at the Habitat House and we are close to being 
ready for the roof. 
Marketing Committee
• Cupcake Fundraiser was a success.  We had 10 
Bakers and raised around $1,600.  A special Thank 
you to Cindy at the Rendezvous for the use of her 
location and making some pretty yummy cupcakes.  
The Cupcake Queen, Kristen Pedersen Stalkfleet 
was our winner of the Best Cupcake in Muscatine.
• Jessica has been working on marketing materials 
for Thank you Cards to our volunteers and those 
that donate.  She also has just created a new 
Donation Request Card that we will send to area 
businesses this month.  The donations keep 
coming in!!!! The momentum is there.

Family Selection Committee
• The Family Selection Committee came up with 
a new process for follow up with and continue our 
partnership.
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Paul KraushaarPaul Kraushaar

Mackenzie serves on the Habitat for Humanity Marketing 
committee and also created the Habitat website. Mackenzie is 
the office Manager overseeing the daily operations of RERA. 
She serves on the Mulberry PTO. Mackenzie is involved and 
volunteers in our community. Thank you Mackenzie for all you 
do.

Paul is a retired Physical Therapist who was the President and 
CEO of Muscatine Physical Therapy Services, P.C. He was in 
practice for 42 years and during that time served on the Board 
of the Iowa Physical Therapy Association as a Member and 
Vice-President. He also served on the Board as Member and 
President of the Nominating Committee of the Private Practice 
Section of the American Physical Therapy Association. He is 
currently appointed until May of 2025 as an Adjunct Associate 
Faculty with the University of Iowa Department of Physical 
Therapy and Rehabilitation Science. Locally he has served 
on the Board of the Muscatine Chapter of the American Red 
Cross and the Board and President of the St. Mary & Mathias 
Board of Education. He also is a volunteer counselor at Senior 
Resources with the local office of SHIIP (Senior Health Insurance 
Information Program) which helps people with their Medicare 
enrollment and their yearly drug plan changes as well as 
preventing Medicare Fraud/Scams. He joined the Board of the 
Muscatine County Area Habitat for Humanity in 2021 as he has 
always felt that helping people get a “Hand Up” is an important 
Christian responsibility. He helps our Habitat for Humanity by 
serving as the Habitat Certified Competent Person on the jobsite 
to ensure volunteer safety during construction.


